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SCHOOL OF SAINT MARY 

The School of St. Mary exists to carry out the educational mission of the Church  
by teaching children to live, love, learn and walk with God. 

December/January 2019  

 
SUN 

 
MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 

15 16 
 
 

17 
 
 

18 
 
 

19 
 

8:30am K-8 Christmas 
Program in Church 

20 
 

End 2nd Quarter 
 

9am Mass-5th 
 

2:30pm Classroom 
Christmas Parties 

21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 21 1 2 3 4 

5 6 
 

Classes Resume 
 

8:50-9:35 am        
Operation Aware 

to 5th  

7 
 

Free Dress 

8 
 

Grandmother Spider 
to K-3 

 
Dr. Mary Brandt at 

St. Mary 

9 
 

Report Cards Issued 
 

7pm Advisory Council 
Meeting 

10 
 

Re-enrollment Forms 
Home 

 
9am Mass-6th 

11 

12 13 
 

7pm Home & 
School Mtg. 

 
8:50-9:35 am        

Operation Aware 
to 5th  

14 
 

Kindergarten Open 
House  

9:30am School Tour 
 

10-11am K Open 
House - Classroom  

Observation 
 

15 
 

Pizza Day 
 

Kindergarten Open 
House 

9:30am School Tour 
 

10-11am K Open 
House - Classroom 

Observation 

16 17 
 

9am Mass-4th 

18 

CLICK HERE TO RECORD YOUR VOLUNTEER HOURS 

Christmas Break—No School 

Christmas Break—No School 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3rzPuXVFokpqMOK4lKsyFaDJE_wqrKncEAfpB5HOrTkqT8Q/viewform
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Please check the Lost 
and Found, 

located outside 
of the health 

room.  
 
All items not given a good 
home, will be donated to 
charity on December 20th. 

Mass of the Holy Innocents — 
Saturday December 28th @  10 
am in the Marian Chapel — Church of 
Saint Mary 
 
In Memoriam of children lost due to 
miscarriage, still birth or infant death. 
Families are encouraged to attend.  
 
Hosted by the Church of Saint Mary 
Bereavement 
Ministry —  
Compassionate, 
Prayerful Support in 
Your Time of Need.   
  

Thank you 

 

Saint Mary Families,  
 

Thank you to all for letting me share in your children’s lives. 

These last 10 years helping the students in the health room has 

been a wonderful time in my life, I will miss you all. While I am 

retiring from my job, Saint Mary will always be part of my life 

and I will visit.  May God bless you and keep you safe. 
 

Merry Christmas,  
 

Julia McCormick 

 

Guardian News 

 

Congratulations to these students.  Their 

artwork has been chosen to represent the 

School of Saint Mary at the Diocese of 

Tulsa Art Show.  Their work will be on 

display at NSU Broken Arrow, during 

Jan. 6-24, 2020.  There will be an open-

ing reception Jan. 12, 2-4 p.m., at NSU 

BA.  Cookies and punch will be pro-

vided by the Diocese of Tulsa. 

 

 

 Avery Aldrette  8th Grade 

 Amy Nagode   8th Grade 

 Charles Abbott  6th Grade 

 Alex Nguyen   6th Grade 

 Maddy Gould   5th Grade 

 Caroline Turner  5th Grade 

 Natalie Peaster  4th Grade 

 Evie Reed    3rd Grade 

 Evan Szlavy   3rd Grade 

 Eleanor Myers  2nd Grade 
 

 

FACTS Fee Updates 
 

Please note the FACTS payment plan fees for 

the 2020-2021 school year.  

  

2020-2021 FACTS Enrollment Fees  

1 Payment $20 

2 Paymen-ts $20 

3 or more Payments $50 


